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Hello,
We are a marketing agency that has represented many lodging properties and visitor centers.
Simply put, allocating 30 % of the transient tax to affordable housing may intensify the need 
for affordable housing rather than alleviate it.

Decrease in marketing will eventually decrease tourism in our state and the trickle down will 
be significant. We have had individual clients who have decreased their marketing and I can 
verify that as a result their gross revenue decreased. 

The state of Oregon will have less tourism resulting in less tax. Therefore there would be less 
revenue for affordable housing.

With the decrease in tourism revenue comes job loss and that may mean more not less people 
will need affordable housing.

The fix for affordable housing needs to come from a source that does not produce revenue for 
the state.

Yours truly,
Julie
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